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To guardians of 1t » 2rd « 3rd « 4th . 5th graders
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Principal of Nishibata elementary school Tachibana Akinori
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Notice of postponement of field trip for 1st *+ 2nd * 3rd - 4th - 5th graders
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We appreciate your continuous understanding and cooperation with our educational activity.
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We will tell you about the thing shown above. In this school year, we reopened school with
taking prevention measures against infectious disease while we canceled some events would
be held in 1%t semester in order to prevent infectious disease. Keeping a close watch on the
state of infection spreading, we thought that we will carry out the field trip with paying close

attention to safety measure.
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As we have already informed you regarding to 5% graders by handing out “Notice of
postponement of field trip for 5th graders” on 17" July, we postponed it because the
destination facility had been closed due to measure against COVID19. And then, we were

preparing for carrying out the field trip for 13~4t% graders. However, considering the current



state of infection with coronavirus, the infection is spreading rapidly in Aichi prefecture and
Nagoya city. That situation worries us very much. Therefore, we decided to postpone the field

trip for 13~5% graders due to concerning about the infection with children.
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The new date for the field trip will be announced later after we will decide it with considering
the state of COVID19.

We appreciate your understanding.
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We postpone the field trip planned to be held on
17* September (Thu).
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On 17% September (Thu), school lunch and ordinary class
will be held.




